Kaami report published

News story

Grounding of a general cargo vessel on the Sgeir Graidach shoal in the Little
Minch, Scotland.

Our report on the grounding of the cargo vessel Kaami off the west coast of
Scotland on 21 March 2020 resulting in the vessel being declared a
constructive total loss, is now published.

The report contains details of what happened, actions taken and
recommendations: read more.
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